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Le CRM welcomes applications for the FRQNT’s  
exchange program for professors 

	

Montréal, January 16, 2017 - Le	CRM	welcomes	applications	for	the	FRQNT’s	exchange	
program	for professors.	This	program	supports	international	and	interprovincial mobility	
of	professors	who	are	members	of	FRQNT	strategic	clusters.	The	program	is	a	supplemental	
tool	available	to	strategic	clusters	to	strengthen	their	international	activity	in	the	context	of	
existing	or	developing	research	projects	and	partnerships.	
	
The	candidate	should	be	a	regular	member	of	the	CRM.	A	researcher	wishing	to	visit	Quebec	
may	also	apply	for	this	program	at	the	invitation	of	a	regular	member	of	the	CRM.	
	
The	application	should	include	the	following	elements.	
		-					A	CV	and	a	publication	list	of	the	candidate	;	
		-					A	short	description	(maximum	one	half	page)	of	the	scientific	justification	for	the	visit	;	
		-					The	proposed	dates	of	the	visit	;	
		-					In	the	case	of	travel	by	a	CRM	member,	a	letter	from	the	destination	department	or	
laboratory.	
	
Funding	is	allocated	on	a	first-come,	first-serve	basis,	subject	to	available	funds.	The	CRM	
can	present	at	most	two	candidates	for	this	program.	
	
The	exchange	must	be	between	2	and	6	months	in	duration,	and	it	must	start	
by	March	31,	2017	at	the	latest.	
	
Requests	should	be	sent	to	dir-progsci@crm.umontreal.ca	by	February	14,	2017.	
	
For	more	information	(in	French	only):	
http://www.frqnt.gouv.qc.ca/bourses-et-subventions/consulter-les-programmes-remplir-
une-demande/bourse?id=siq6f9au1432662245920	
 


